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The January park walkabout was cancelled because the high winds made it unsafe to be in the park.

I have asked for written updates on a number of issues and got responses as follows:

· Oxygenating plants have been planted around the pond but have largely been pulled up by vandals.

· A number of recycled benches has been found, which could be installed in the park. ( We have written to the park walkabout mailing list asking:

a) Where people would like to see the benches, and

b) If they would want to see the benches before installation.

From the small number of responses received to date, the suggested sites are alongside the tennis courts and one on the far side of the playing field.

Some people want to see the benches first, others are not bothered as they do not expect a consensus to be reached about favourite styles.)

